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In Reply Refer To:
RII:BRM
50«335/79-01

UNITEDSTATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORYCOMMISSION

REGION II
10I MARIETTASTREET, N.IttL
ATLANTA,GEORGIA 30303

NAY i 1979

Florida Power and Light Company
Attn: R. E. Uhrig, Vice President

Advanced Systems and Technology
P. 0. Box 529100
Miami, Florida 33152

'I J

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter of April 3, 1979, informing us of steps you
have taken to correct the item of noncompliance concerning activities
under NRC Operating License No. DPR 67 brought to your attention by
our letter of March 8, 1979. We are evaluating your response and will
inform you as to it's acceptability at a later date.

We appreciate your cooperation with us.

Sincerely,

mes P. O'Reilly
D ector

'

cc: C. M. Wethy, Plant Manager
P. 0. Box 128
Ft. Pierce, Florida 33450

Nat Weems, Assistant QA Manager
P. 0. Box 128
Ft. Pierce, Florida 33450
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